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                                                                                 John Ferneley College 

  

15th September 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Year 8 Meet the Tutor Evening ~ Thursday 29th September ~ 5:00pm – 6:30pm  

 
We hope your child/ren has enjoyed their first few weeks back at John Ferneley College. Following positive 
feedback from parents/guardians supporting our face-to-face events, we are delighted to welcome you on 
site for our Meet the Tutor Evening, being held on Thursday 29th September, from 5:00pm – 6:30pm. 
This event is an opportunity for you to meet with your child’s tutor in person and to ask any questions you 
may have. Mrs Teece (Head of School) and Mrs Kettle (SENDCo) will also be available.  
 
To sign up for the event, please follow the link below. Please note that the deadline to sign up for this event 
is Wednesday 28th September, 8pm.  
 

Sign up here > https://johnferneleycollege.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
 
If you have any queries, or if you cannot attend our Meet the Tutor evening on Thursday 29th September 
but would like to speak with your child’s tutor, please do not hesitate to contact them directly via their email 
address, which can be found on our website, here > www.johnferneley.org/emailaddresses  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Lyndsey Meek 
Head of Year 8 
lmeek@johnferneley.org  
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